
On November 8th, 2022  
support local food security.  

Register for RSVVP! 
It takes 1 minute to make a big difference. 

 
SIGN UP here: bit.ly/RSVVPyes 
It’s more urgent than ever. 

 

By signing up, you agree to donate 10% of your gross receipts on RSVVP Day, November 8, 2022 
to IFC food security programs. You may also register at: www.ifcweb.org and click “Read Full Story.” 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

What is RSVVP? 

Since the event’s inception in 1989, this partnership between restaurants and IFC has raised hundreds of thousands of 
dollars to relieve hunger right here in our area. Restaurants that participate in RSVVP agree to donate 10% of their gross 
receipts for the day to IFC's food security programs. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Why should I participate? This event will drive additional business to you on the day of the event. 

• Your restaurant will be featured on IFC's website and social media (~1k+ followers each). 
• RSVVP flyers will be shared with you and posted around town. 
• RSVVP table tent cards will be delivered to you. 
• 3,000+ people on IFC's listserv will be emailed several times with reminders to visit you. 
• Once the event ends, you will receive a certificate of thanks to display. 
• RSVVP Day has a large and loyal following that looks forward to the event. 
• It's a great idea to come together for the community. 
• IFC is the largest provider of social safety net services in Orange County. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Food Security Info: 

• IFC's Community Kitchen is the only place in Orange County that serves free hot meals every day. 
• IFC's Community Market is the only pantry in Orange County where shoppers select their own items Mon-Fri. 
• IFC served 48,754 hot meals in FY2021-22. 
• IFC distributed 532 holiday meals in November and December 2021. 
• IFC's Community Market provided 11,790 bags of local produce, pantry staples, and personal hygiene items in 

FY2021-22. 

Local restaurants have always supported our shared goal of making sure people are well fed. Together we can make 
a difference. On behalf of everyone at IFC, thank you! 

Questions?  Contact: 
Jennifer Gill, Development and Communications Director  
at 919.929.6380 x2031 or jgill@ifcmailbox.org 

http://www.ifcweb.org/

